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November 19, 1981

Dr. Robert M. Price
35 Elmbrook Place
Bloomfield, New Jersey 07003

Dear Dr. Price:

Thank you so much for sending me the first number of the Crypt of
Cthulhu. Tt is very well done. I was particularly delighted with
the style. Please be sure to send me subsequent issues.

One suggestion: shouldn't you give bibliographical data on the
publications (such as mine) that you review? It is true that a
reader could check Books in Print, but since laziness is a corol-
lary of original sin the chances are that he will not!

I shall be particularly interested to read your comparative treat-
ment of Evangelicals on occultism. I suspect that we are on very
much the same wavelength when it comes to such an evaluation.

Yours appreciatively,

John Warwick Montgomery

JWM/ et

P.S. I have just begun to dive deeply into the writings of Poul
Anderson. I am amazed at his literary quality. In many
ways it rises to the level of Tolkien.
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